
  
 

 
 

 
 
 

   

 

  

 
      
     
      
      
    
    
 

   

 
    

 
  

 
 

 
    

 

 

       
       
       
       
 

Title 16. Professional and Vocational Regulations 
Division 20. Veterinary Medical Board 

AVAILABILITY OF MODIFIED TEXT 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Veterinary Medical Board has proposed 

modifications to the text of sections 2040 and 2041 in Title 16 of the California Code of 

Regulations, related to Substantial Relationship and Rehabilitation Criteria. Any person who 

wishes to comment on the proposed modifications may do so by submitting written comments 

on or before February 25, 2020 to the following: 

Name: Justin Sotelo 
Address: Veterinary Medical Board 

1747 N. Market Blvd., Ste. 230 
Sacramento, CA 95834 

Telephone No.: 916-515-5238 
Email Address: Justin.Sotelo@dca.ca.gov 

Materials regarding this proposal can be found at http://www.vmb.ca.gov. 

Please note, comments should be restricted to the most recent modifications 
made to the proposed regulations. The Board is not required to respond to comments on 
other aspects of the proposed regulations received in response to this notice. Any 
comments previously submitted remain in the rulemaking file. 

DATED: February 10, 2020 

_Signature on file_______________ 
JUSTIN SOTELO 
Lead Administrative & Policy Analyst 
Veterinary Medical Board 
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